


| note that IPART has required Flow Systems to exclusively use the term ‘recycled water’ rather
than ‘refined water’, in line with a request made by NSW Health. The term ‘refined water’ appears
in the current application.

Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission. Should officers of IPART require further

information, please contact Dr Paul Byleveld, Manager Water Unit on (Bl Should the
applicant require further information they may contact Helen Noonan, Environmental Health

Manager, Western Sydney Public Health Unit on (Ji G-

Yours sincerely

3 /Nov/ K

Dr Wayne Smith
Director Environmental Health Branch

NSW Health
ABN 95 885 087 830

73 Miller St North Sydney NSW 2060
Locked Mail Bag 961 North Sydney NSW 2059
Tel. (02) 9424 5918 Fax. (02) 9391 9960

Website. www.health.nsw.gov.au
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